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An exceptional opportunity presents itself this term to learn about writing the history of the 
senses. Our sense impressions seem so fleeting that it is not commonly recognized that the 
senses could have a history. But Gabriella Petrick, an Assistant Professor in the Department of 
Nutrition, Food Studies and Public Health at New York University, who is visiting Concordia for 
the Fall Term, has dedicated her research to recovering and writing the tastes of the past. 
Come and hear about the book she is researching, and perhaps you will come away with a 
recipe or two for your own research. 
  
If you are not one of the regular participants in this seminar, please contact Darlene Dubiel 
(dubiel@alcor.concordia.ca) for a copy of the paper which is being circulated in advance. 
  
SEMINAR 3    December 1, 2009 from 12:15-13:15 in room H-1124, 11th floor Hall Building, 
  
Presenter:  Gabriella Petrick 
  
Title:   “Sweet, Sour, Salty, Bitter: Writing the History of Taste” 
  
Description:  An exploration of the ways in which it is possible to trace the history of the 

sense of taste. 
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